
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Monday,	15	May	2017	
4:49:50	PM	
	
New	South	Wales	needs	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	I	for	one	support	a	fair	price	for	
feed-in	tariff	that	is	regulated	so	retailers	of	electricity	are	obligated	to	offer	the	
minimum	rate	which	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	
also	recognise	the	eco	and	health	benefits	of	rooftop	solar		
thanks	for	your	consideration		
regards	robert	quigg	and	family	
	
robert	quigg		

	
Postcode:	2262	
	
	




